
CURRENT REPORT No. 33/2017 

 

Date of Report: 

 

9 May 2017 

 

Re: 

 

Launch of process to bring in an investor to support further dynamic growth of Emperia Holding 

S.A. 

 

Update: 

 

In reference to information regarding the start of a strategic options review, the Management 

Board of Emperia Holding S.A. on 9 May 2017, having obtained permission from the 

Company's Supervisory Board, decided to launch a process intended to bring in an investor to 

support the Company's further dynamic development. The Management Board plans to hold 

talks with a variety of entities potentially interested in such an investment as well as to allow 

selected entities to conduct due diligence at the Company and its subsidiaries.  

 

Having analysed possible growth scenarios and perspectives for the Company, the Management 

Board is certain that this decision is in the interest of both the Company and its shareholders 

and will considerably contribute to building the Company's value.  

 

The aim of the Management Board is to ensure that all of the Company's shareholders have the 

option to sell their shares in a tender offer announced by the investor on equal terms. 

 

The Issuer has engaged Rothschild Global Advisory as its exclusive financial adviser in the 

Company's search for an investor. 

 

 

Legal Basis: 

 

Art. 17 (1) of Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 

16 April 2014 on market abuse. 

 


